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Office of the Comptroller

October 29, 2015

Alderman Michael Murphy, President
Commeon Council

City Hall

Milwaukee, Wi 53202

Subject: Change in 2016 Budget for Anticipated Revenues
Dear Alderman Murphy:

Consistent with my responsibilities under Chapter 18.03(3) of the City Charter,
2016 Estimates of Anticipated Revenue have been updated as follows:

GENERAL FUND REVENUE
ACCOUNT
NUMBER FROM TO CHANGE
INTERGOVERNMENTAL REVENUE

2110-009360 Computer Exemption Aid 4,500,000 4,600,000 100,000

We will apprise you of further anticipated revenue changes as appropriate.

Sincerely,

lon f A ooy

Martin Matson
Comptroller

CC: Mayor Barrett
Alderman Nik Kovac
Mark Nicolini, Director DOA — Budget and Management Division
Jim Owczarski, City Clerk '
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